President’s Report
Faculty Senate
November 16, 2020

· Covid-19 Testing for Residence Hall Students as students depart residence halls this week, they will be provided free COVID-19 testing by appointment.  Thanks to our colleagues in Clayton County Government, we will have a chance to reduce the chances of contagion as students head home for the end of the semester. Coverage of this event can be found at https://www.11alive.com/article/news/health/coronavirus/free-covid-19-test-for-clayton-state-university-students/85-4987f0ad-bb85-4f40-8960-55ba800fd285 
· Classes end and Exams begin thanks for helping us to get to this place—please reach out to me or the provost directly if there are lessons you or your colleagues have learned this term that will help inform us as we prepare for the Spring semester
· Brief Greetings for graduates graduation is an event that has special meaning for our students and their families. Even as we are not able to personally be present for them, a brief (3 second at most) congratulatory note will have more meaning than we can imagine for students who are searching for professors they recognize, remember and value to recognize them. Such messages are due Wednesday November 18 https://claytonstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_42AgFEIfuLmUTdP
· Thanks for your daily work representing our colleagues, and happy to answer questions 
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